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Tiebreakers & Clarifications 
The Arizona Department of Housing has made a clarification to the FY2024 Down Payment 
Assistance (DPA) Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) published on February 5, 2024. 

NOFA Tiebreakers and Clarifications can be viewed using the following link: 
https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/forms/housinginnovation?tid_2=856 

Materials posted under this FY24 Single Family Homebuyer Unit Development NOFA are 
listed below: 
 CLARIFICATIONS – Down Payment Assistance NOFA FY2024 
 Down Payment Assistance NOFA Session Recording 
 Down Payment Assistance NOFA Session Slides 

For questions related to this NOFA, please contact: 
Esperanza Padilla, Program Manager 
Esperanza.Padilla@azhousing.gov or 602.771.1040 
 
 
 
 

Additional Funding Opportunities Are Available On Our Website: 
https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/open-funding-opportunities 
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